
    

 

 

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. Even with businesses reopening please do 

not hesitate to contact us. We have continued to work and are still working through the 

current pandemic and supporting you as best we can. 

 

Holy Trinity School Circus 

Please be advised this has been cancelled 

Butterfly Competition Winners 

 

We were delighted to receive so many wonderful butterfly entries. Congratulations to 

our two winners and thanks once again to Sweet P and Your Move Petty Freeman for 

supporting this competition. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Name the Nutcracker 

This years Christmas Trail is even bigger! 

You will find ten six feet tall Nutcracker Kings placed around the town for you to find. 

With so many Nutcracker Kings joining us in Sidcup we need you to help us name 

them! 

 

We have recieved so many wonderful entries already, please follow the link for full 

details! 



 

 

 

  

 

AGM 

Please be advised at the 2020 AGM held on July 7th all board directors stood down 

and were re-elected. 

 

  

Support Sidcup 

As Covid-19 lockdown restrictions continue to ease on high streets and shopping 

parades, the Council is urging residents to do all they can to help the local economy 

bounce back stronger than ever. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Playgrounds reopening 

 

We are pleased to announce some of our local playgrounds will be reopening. Please 

could we remind everyone of the guidelines and social distancing measures in place. 

 

 



 

Sidcup Library is reopening 

We are delighted to see the library reopening. Don't forget you can also enjoy this 

years reading challenge! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mail Boxes Etc 

Introducing Mail Boxes Etc located at 89 High Street and offering a range of services. 

 

 

 



 

Face Coverings 

In light of recent Public Health England advice and masks compulsory in shops from 

this week we have shared on our social media page a #Londontogether video 

demonstrating how to make a face covering at home in order to protect yourselves and 

others. 

More info on health guidance around face coverings is here 

– https://www.london.gov.uk/coronavirus/face-covering-guidance 

 

 

  

 

Bexley Heros 

The Mayor of Bexley is calling on residents to nominate local heroes for a special 

commendation award that recognises exceptional contributions and acts of kindness 

made during the pandemic. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

Historic Sidcup 

We are pleased to share with you this joint project alongside The Lamorbey and 

Sidcup Local History Society and Erith demolition displaying photos of Sidcup. 

 

 

 



 

Protecting businesses from Covid-19 Scams 

Malicious email attachments, false government grant phone calls and CEO 

impersonation scams are among a raft of scams undermining businesses as a result of 

the Covid-19 pandemic. The increasing risk has led National Trading Standards to 

launch Businesses Against Scams- a free online training tool to protect businesses, 

employees and customers from costly scams. 

  

 

 

Sidcup Market August 7th 

We are pleased to share with you the next Sidcup Market date. Friday 7th August, 

located in Nisbett Walk. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Please keep up to date with the latest work of Sidcup Partners by following us across 

our social media pages including Facebook. Twitter and Instagram or through our 

website www.sidcuppartners.co.uk. We have been working tirelessly to keep our 



 

website up to date during the pandemic and as businesses begin to reopen. 

In the meantime if you know of any other ways in which we can help businesses or the 

local community please do not hesitate to get in touch, we are always happy to answer 

any questions. 

 

 

If you have any news or offers that you would like to promote, please get in touch - the 

website is there to be used for the benefit of all BID levy payers. 

 

In the meantime, Stay Safe 

Tel: 0208 302 4970 

Email: cheryl@sidcuppartners.co.uk 

  

 

www.sidcuppartners.co.uk 
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